2013 State Shoot Meeting

-Meeting brought to order by Jim Donatelli

-The Treasurers report was read by Jim Donatelli


-Approved by Tyson Miller and Seconded by Andy Schoan

-Debra Taylor brought to attention that Black’s wing and clay magazine published that the 2014 state championship was to be held at Powder Creek


-Lois Lessing stated that it was a misprint by NSCA

-Discussion was brought up about when the $3000 was agreed to be allocated to Claythorne Lodge for aid for the 2014 US Open


-Members agreed that it was voted on at the Bi-Annual meeting held a the 2013 State 5-stand/FITASC championship

-Larry Taylor made a motion to have a membership mail vote to approve any money spent by the association in excess of $1000


-There was a vote and the motion failed 9-32

-Diana Mein proposed the “Shoot Kansas” circuit for 2014

-The annual youth scholarship was awarded to Kris Wood

-Meeting was agured by Earl Tjaden and seconded by 

